Dear Tom,

My daughter just got a new digital camera and I will learn how to send you pictures soon! I just recently enrolled in an online class with GCF Global Learning® and today I am working on my first Microsoft Word assignment. They offer many online classes such as Word, Excel, PowerPoint, Access, Basic Math, Career Development, and many more. When I finish taking this class Tom I plan on taking some of the other classes that are offered.

I am very excted about the class and there are many positive things about being a distance learner. I can use the website at anytime and from any computer, we have an online instructor to help us, and the classzs are free! Also, since my employer is now requiring that everyone in our office earn 5 Continuing Education Units every two years, this will help me stay up-to-date with my training.

Tom, I hope the rest of your family is doing well and that the kid are ready for summer. Once you get your email account set-up, we’ll be able to write to each other all the time.

